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Contact: Luke Blandford

Phone: 02 6641 6600

Fax: 02 6641 6601

Email: northcoast@planning.nsw.gov.au

Our ref. 13/01005
Your ref: DA 2013/162

PO Box 450 - (3INNVOS m;'

BALLINA NSW 2478 saydoo3y

12 June 2013

Dear Mr Hickey

Subject: Environmental Impact Statement for Lot 32 DP 1151612, Newrybar Swamp

Road, Tintenbar (DA 2013/162)

Thank you for forwarding the above Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) to the department’s
Northern Region branch for exhibition and comment.

From a preliminary review of the EIS it would appear that the Director General’'s Requirements
(Reference No. 520) of 15 November 2012 have been considered. However, Council is urged
to review each of the key issues listed under DGR 520 to ensure they have been adequately

addressed in the EIS.

Yours sincerely
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eam Leader, Local Planning

Northern Region
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